
 
100 West Randolph Street, 9th Floor Chicago, Illinois 60601 ∙ (888) 473-4858 ∙ TTY (866) 325-4949  

320 West Washington Street, 3rd Floor Springfield, Illinois 62786 ∙ (888) 473-4858 ∙ TTY (866) 325-4949  

 

 

August 19, 2021 

 

Via email: jstocks@decatur.legal 

Jerrold H. Stocks 

Featberstun, Gaumer, Stocks, Flynn & Eck, LLP  

101 South State St., Suite 240  

Decatur, IL 62525  

 

Dear Mr. Stocks: 

 

 Re: Complaint against Dr. Jeremy Henrichs, #2021-05311 

 

I am writing to follow up on your inquiry of August 17, 2021 regarding the complaint that was 

filed against your client, Dr. Jeremy Henrichs. This matter has now been brought to my attention 

as the General Counsel of the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation 

(“Department”).   

 

The initial response to your inquiry requested information that the Department does not need. 

Please disregard the questions posed in the emails of August 11 and 17, 2021. On behalf of the 

Department, I sincerely apologize for the tone and content of those communications. 

 

I would like to provide context for the Department’s approach to complaints. Pursuant to its 

duties under the Medical Practice Act, 225 ILCS 60, for years, the Department has generally 

maintained a practice of opening an investigation of every complaint it receives relating to 

individuals licensed by the Department. As you can understand, not every complaint requires a 

detailed investigation or action; however, that determination cannot be made at the time of the 

initial filing. 

 

We do not need any information from your client at this point. If you have any questions or 

would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at 312-590-3698.  

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Dina Torrisi Martin 

General Counsel 
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